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15th April 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

Y6 PGL Residential Update 
 
 

 
 

We are writing to inform you that due to a range of factors and the ongoing risk posed by Covid-19, 
we have made the decision to cancel the Year 6 PGL residential, that was due to take place in June.              
A full refund of all monies paid so far will be issued by the school office over the next couple of weeks, 
so please be patient with us.   
 
Payments made on ParentPay will be credited back to your ParentPay account. You will then be able 
to withdraw the money and return it to your credit or debit card, by selecting withdraw at the bottom 
of the Parent Account statement. We will inform you when the payments have been processed. 
 
For those parents that made cash/cheque payments, these will be refunded by bank transfer. To do 
this, we will need to collect your bank details. If this applies to you, details on how we obtain this 
information will be sent out to your shortly. 
 
It is with regret that we have had to make this decision, but we are planning on replacing the 
residential with a range of similar and memorable experiences that Year 6 will be able to enjoy over 
the Summer Term. 
 
We are currently in the process of planning what these experiences will look like. As soon as we have 
confirmed plans and costs, we will share them with you. We are hoping to plan experiences along the 
lines of an out of school, Outdoor Pursuits day trip, an in-school activity afternoon and possibly a 
leavers’ picnic and ice cream lunch. 
 
We do apologise for any disappointment caused, but hope you understand that it is a challenging time 
to plan for residential trips, and the safety of our pupils and staff must remain at the centre of any 
decisions we make. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and patience, please contact the school office if you have any 
queries.  
 

Many thanks, 

 
Mrs Phillips 
Assistant Headteacher 


